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27" March 2017

Dear Zytronic Customer

We are writing to advise that we have some stock of the old controller boards that
we have not used for several years now. These REV A ZXY 100 and ZXY-S-OFF boards

have the older ASIC attached to the board.
Below is a list of the stock quantity we have :

Part No.

BTC-ZXY-100-S-OFF-128-A Quantity 60
BTC-ZXY-100-S-OFF-64-A Quantity 169
BTC-ZXY-S-OFF-64-A Quantity 190

If you would wish to purchase any of the above controller boards, we will supply on

a first-come-first-served basis.
We look forward to hearing from you.

Regards

fonng. syt

Morag MacDonald
Customer Services Manager
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